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Math...
Back to  School is always a time for great
transition and getting back into the habits
of good students. In class this month, we
have looked at three readings in unit one
of the Keystone Books. We already
practiced writing descriptive text and
looked at figurative language. We began
reading “The Maze Runner”. 

Students began the year with a
short “All About Me in
Numbers” Project to review
order of operations. We also
worked in groups to create a
Calendar Project that focused
on solving problems with
brackets and exponents. 

The structure and functions of
the skin, students have learnt
about the ageing of the skin,
how the skin is protected and
the different types of
diseases/illnesses. 

Students are super busy
working on group projects
already. They have created
and presented Slides about
the Industrial Revolution.
Students researched steam
engines, steamships,
locomotives, city life and how
things have changed during
this time.  

Science...

Grade 7

History...

Language Arts...


